
 

 
 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
16 January 2013 
 
Selwyn Chief Executive to depart the Council in February 
 
Selwyn District Council Mayor Kelvin Coe advises that the Council have 
agreed to release the current Chief Executive, Paul Davey, from his contract 
earlier to allow him to take up another career opportunity.  He will depart the 
Council on 22nd February 2013 rather than at the end of June. 
 
The Council has already advertised for Mr Davey’s successor and, in the 
interim, the Environmental Services Manager, Mr John Christensen, will 
assume the role of Acting Chief Executive. 
 
 
 
ENDS 
 
For further information please contact  
Mayor Kelvin Coe  
Selwyn District Council  
Phone: (03) 347-2800  
 

 


